18-0580

Sonja Birr

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Friday, May 04, 2018 9:11 AM

To: Dan Koski

Cc: : Chad Scheinoha; Matt Smits; Mike Zimmer; Jill Erickson; Sonja Birr

Subject: FW: Drainage (ditch issues) USH 151 City of Manitowoc

Attachments: IMG_0268.jpg; CAM02611.jpg; CAM02617.jpg; IMG_0266.jpg; Calumet-1075 LF of ditching NS of Grand Ave.pdf

Dan,

Bob Pietroske called here again about his ditch and the standing water. He wants something done now. He claims that
there is 2 feet of water in his driveway. | am not sure that is possible. | agree that there is 2 feet of water in the ditch.

| told him that we have been trying to work on a solution and getting prices for the work, but it was an unbudgeted item
for 2018 and therefore it would have to go to our Pl Committee in order for them to approve the funds to do the
project.

It is complicated because we have phargmites which need to be dealt with. We also have a culvert pipe that need
replacement but there are so many utilities around it that we will probably have to look at pipe bursting or
something. Then there is funding all of this work plus the ditching of 1,000 LF or so.

We need to take this to the June PI Committee Meeting.

I would like to get some quotes from maybe Vinton, Bob Braun and Schuh for the ditching portion. | also need to look
into the culvert replacement issue and the phargmites. No easy button for this one.

From: Lisa Mueller

Sent: Friday, April 27, 2018 2:35 PM

To: Greg Minikel; Matt Smits

Subject: FW: Drainage (ditch issues) USH 151 City of Manitowoc

Hi,

| am not sure if he got the wrong Lisa but is this and Engineering question ?
Lisa Mueller| Administrative Assistant

City of Manitowoc | 900 Quay Street, Manitowoc, Wisconsin

Office Hours | 7:30 am — Noon and 1:00 pm — 4:00 pm Monday - Friday

Inspection |Life Safety & Neighborhood Services
P:920.686.6940 |F: 920.686.6949| Imueller@manitowoc.org

Community Development Department
P: 920-686-6930]| F: 920-686-6939| Imueller@manitowoc.org

From: Bob Pietroske [mailto:bobp1265@yahoo.com]

Sent: Friday, April 27, 2018 11:44 AM

To: Lisa Mueller

Subject: Fw: Drainage (ditch issues) USH 151 City of Manitowoc




----- Forwarded Message -----

From: "Davis, Daniel - DOT" <Daniel1.Davis@dot.wi.gov>
To: "bobp1265@yahoo.com"” <bobp1265@yahoo.com>

Cc: "Blazek, Christian - DOT" <Christian.Blazek@dot.wi.gov>
Sent: Friday, April 27, 2018 11:35 AM

Subject: Drainage (ditch issues) USH 151 City of Manitowoc

Good morning Bob,

| tried to get as-builts for USH 151 adjacent to your business and could not find the conversion to a
concrete highway. From Google it appears water drains west to a drain at the east side of Office
Max.

The issue appears to be on the other side of Grand Ave. To reiterate: this is a connecting Highway
and the City of Manitowoc is the maintaining authority on this section of highway.

My supervisor is cc on this. If you have further questions you could talk to him. (920)492-5645
You can forward this e-mail to the City of they are saying it is not theirs.

Thanks,

Daniel Davis

Area Maintenance Assistant

Wisconsin Department of Transportation
Northeast Region

(920)366-0867 Cell

wisconsindot.gov

If this is related to a records request, please email: dotdtsdnerecords@dot.wi.gov




KrafnikChev.com R




EiVik=

PIETROSKE

~. ——




d

‘;,A\““"“:v{'«_
R

Il

‘\?;’

A v
=

|
]

g;,

el ),

1 X

H&




=

¥ Ohehe, ©

< AL
MIKICAN RLTAURANT




